
March 8, 2019 
 
All –I have worked full time in the minerals exploration industry since August of 1970.  Of all the DEC 
Commissioners Alaska has had over that period of time, Jason Brune is superior.  He has experience in a 
number of the industries he will be watching.  I know Jason Brune personally, and he will be a great DEC 
Commissioner.  I urge you to vote for him as the new Commissioner of DEC. 
 
Don 
 
Donald L Stevens Ph. D., CPG 
Stevens Exploration Management Corp. 
 


